July 29, 1946

Dre. Adrian Stephen
Institute of Psycho-Analysis
96 Gloucester Pla ce

London, W.l

Dear Dr, Stephen:

I was very pleased to learn that
you intend to publish my Memorial speech
on Dr. Otto Fenichel in the forthcoming
issue of the International Joumnal,

I would appreclate it very much
if my paper could appear as 1s, without
condensation.

Thank you very much for your

kind interest,

8incerely yours,

ES:dh




